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Nareka Jacques

From: Lorna Brewer 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 4:57 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at centennial park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and councillors 
I would like to express my support behind the courts at centennial park. There are currently no Stand  alone courts in 
central saanich there are 15 courts for tennis and zero for the exploding  sport of Pball. The parƟcipaƟon numbers for 
Pball players has surpassed tennis players. 
Please vote for this fun, social and good exercise sport Thank you Lorna Brewer 
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